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Let’s get rid of any and all allegations of fraud in this state by requiring in-person, 

paper ballots, with ID required. ID is required for many, many things…travel, certain 

events, liquor, etc. If the democratic legislature feels there is no fraud (as has been 

brought up 

countless times in the past), then our democratic legislature will have NO problem 

being bipartisan on this bill to get it passed. Please vote YES in support of this bill to 

bring back in-person and get rid of mail-in ballots.  


